
 

Stage II Drought Contingency Plan Waiver Request 

 

 

If an operator would like to request a waiver to the Stage II Drought Contingency Plan 

which prohibits water sales for gas well operations, a letter must be submitted to the 

City’s Public Works Director, Gabriel Johnson  by mail at 300 West Main St, Grand 

Prairie, Texas 75050 or by email to gjohnson@gptx.org. 

 

Operators should submit the following information: 

 

1)  Reason for request 

2)  Dates and time of water usage including date they can reasonably discontinue use if 

necessary. 

3)  Amount Requested – total volume and rate of flow  

4)  Specific location where water will be taken 

5)  Type of activity the water will be used for (drilling, filling frac pond, etc.) 

 

 

If an operator is currently drilling, water will still be available until waiver is reviewed. 
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